A Call by Ambassador of Cuba on Minister Mrkic
Wednesday, 27 November 2013.

Minister lvan Mrkic received a courtesy call from the newly-appointed Ambassador of Cuba
Adela Myra Ruiz Garcia, on 27 November 2013. The two sides exchanged views on current
issues related to bilateral cooperation and reaffirmed their mutual interest in further
strengthening the traditionally friendly relations between the two countries.




